
SECURITIES AND EXCHANGE COMMISSION 
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20549 

March 30, 1984 

Jennifer A. Fitzgerald, Executive Assistant 
to the Vice President 

Office of the Vice President 
Washington, D.C. 20501 

Dear Ms. Fitzgerald: 

This is a follow up on the invitation to Vice President Bush 
last January. 

The Securities and Exchange Commission would like very much 
for Vice President Bush to address the 1984 Major Issues 
Conference on June 28th at a dinner in the International 
Ballroom of the Washington Hilton Hotel. His remarks can be 
as brief and informal or as extensive as he wishes. 

We would like to commemorate the occasion with a plaque in 
appreciation of his distinguished service to the nation. 

The enclosed booklet describes the concepts developed or 
amplified at the 1982 Major Issues Conference, which have 
since been implemented or proposed by Vice President Bush's 
Task Group on Regulation of Financial Services, the 
Administration, the SEC and Congress. 

Since other arrangements depend upon the Vice President's 
decision, a response would be sincerely appreciated within 
10 days. I do hope he can join us. 

Sincerely yours, 

~R~ 
Attachment 

cc: .IMr. C. Boyden Gray 


